
From: Joe Rast jrast@ruby-collins.com
Subject: HDD Design Submittal

Date: October 28, 2020 at 2:19 PM
To: Matthew Minor mattminor@gswsa.com

*** EXTERNAL EMAIL ***
This message was received from an outside source, please do not click/open any unexpected or suspicious links/attachments.
Contact IT if you are unsure or need assistance.

Hey	Ma',	see	a'ached	submi'al	for	HDD	design.		Let	me	know	if	you	have	any	ques?ons	or	need	anything	else	on	this.
	
Thanks,
Joe
	

	
											 	

Joe Rast
District Manager
 

Ruby-Collins, Inc.
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